
Dear Simply Fun Families,

As we march into March, we're excited to share with you the highlights of this 

month's activities at our center. With special occasions like St. Patrick's Day and 

Easter Day approaching, we've curated a diverse range of experiences to engage and 

delight your little ones while fostering their development.

St. Patrick's Day brought a splash of green and a touch of Irish charm to our 

classrooms. Our teachers led engaging activities that celebrated Irish culture while 

also promoting learning and development. From shamrock crafts to Irish dance-

inspired movement activities, our children had a blast while enhancing their motor 

skills and creativity.

Looking ahead to Easter Day, we're eagerly preparing for a joyous celebration of 

renewal and new beginnings. Our curriculum will include a variety of Easter-themed 

activities tailored to suit the interests and abilities of both our Infant/Toddler and 

preschool groups. From egg decorating to Easter egg hunts, we're dedicated to 

providing experiences that encourage exploration, imagination, and growth.

Throughout March, we've continued to apply variable forms of activities to 

accommodate the diverse needs of our children. Whether it's sensory play for our 

littlest ones or more structured projects for our preschoolers, our goal remains the 

same: to support each child's development in motor skills, creativity, and fluency.

As always, we encourage you to reach out with any questions or feedback. Your 

involvement and support are invaluable as we strive to create a nurturing and 

enriching environment for your children.

Thank you for entrusting us with their care and learning journey.

Warm regards,

Brenda Irvine

Owner



Simply Fun Childcare News

• Latest drop-off time: at 9.30 AM every 

morning

• Pick up time: at 4.30 PM every 

afternoon

• Due for the monthly fee: the first 5 days 

of every month 

• Subsidy: kindly review your child’s 

subsidy approval and renew it 1-2 months 

before the expiry date 

• Leave/Absence: please email the office 

at simplyfunplayschool@shaw.ca or let 

your child’s teacher know about your 

child’s leave (absence) plan as soon as 

possible

March’s Closure

Thursday – March 28: Pro-D Day

Friday – March 29: Good Friday

Wishing you and your family a joy-filled 

Easter!  Join us for egg hunts, 

crafts, and smiles galore as we 

celebrate this special time together.
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